
^^ZAXZCO LYCOMING OIVISlON main BT. STPATFOPO. conn 06AS7 telephone '203 37B.BS1'

January 22, 1982

Dept. of Environmental Protection

Water Compliance Unit

State Office Building
Hartford, CT 06115

Attention: R.D. Mason, PSE

Dear Mr. Mason:

In response to our telecon of 1/20/82 regarding the Avco Lycoming NPDES Discharge
Permit, I have enclosed a copy of a letter to you from Peter Bonitatebus (dated 6A6/80).
This letter,which acknowledges receipt of the permit and assures compliance with
Paragraphs 1 through 7^must be the letter you are looking for.

I have further spoken with Chester Yee of the Corps of Engineers and he feels that the
following time table appears realistic regarding the CWTP (008 Discharge).

The Weston Study regarding the plant should follow this schedule:

1) Preliminary Report - February 15, 1982 fflB-lfSO
2) Final Report - April 30, 1982
3) Bids for Construction - 9 Months after Approval by Federal and

State Agencies

In regards to the Oil Abatement Facility, no final dates have yet been implemented.
Is it possible that the ERC Lancy Report will satisfy any of these dates (order steps)?
We are at present negotiating with the Corps to determine which responsibilities
in this area are Avco's and which will be resolved by an A & E contracted by the Corps.

If you have any questions concerned this proposed schedule, please do not hestitate
to call me at 386-3041.

Very truly yours.

Cycomiu^ivision

/  ̂ w j^Michael Nosenzo
Environmental Engineer

MN:vt

attachment

cc: P. Bonitatebus

Q. Carloni

R. Carr

B. Ulman - /TSARCQM-
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